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· MEETING- The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Tuesday, April 8. The meeting will be held at the UAW Local 647 union hall, located at 10020 Reading Road, Evendale, Ohio. The 2nd shift will meet at 1:00 PM, 1st and 3rd shifts meet at 3:30 PM.
· INTERNATIONAL ELECTIONS- It is extremely important that our Members use their right to vote in the upcoming International Elections. The Election will be held on our regular monthly meeting date, Tuesday,April 8, at the UAW 647 Hall. The polls will be open from 6:00 AM to 6:30 PM. If you won’t be able to attend the meeting, you can vote by absentee ballot. The info for an Absentee Ballot is on the homepage of our website(iamll912.org).
· TRADE HIRINGS- The Company and the Union are beginning to interview candidates for GM and Mechanical positions this week. Also, within the next couple of weeks, the Company will be posting for Mechanical, Electrician, and EMR positions because they have exhausted the pool list.
· WEBSITE- The Seniority Lists on our website (iamll912.org) have been updated. Also, all the information you need for the upcoming International Elections is on the Homepage.
· IAM SAFETY TRAINER- After 14 years in the position, Randy Richards is stepping down as IAM Safety Trainer.Jim Sparks will be filling the position. Thank you Randy, for a job well done.
· SPLIT THE POT- The Split The Pot winner was Randy Metzner. He donated his winnings to the Troops. Thanks Randy.

“ Power goes to two poles—to those who’ve got the money and those who’ve got the people”  Saul Alinsky


Respectfully Submitted,
Dan Havlin, Communicator
IAM Local Lodge 912







To be added to the IAM mailing list, log on to: www.iamll912.org

